
 

 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. E-mail from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, 

Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to Public Health partners, regarding Public Health in 

2022: Snapshots of District Areas and COVID-19 Pandemic Response and Recovery 

Efforts (February 21, 2023) 

2. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, 

Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, 

regarding Community Engagement to Address Food Insecurity (February 24, 2023) 

3. Letter from Dr. Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, 

Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, 

regarding Provincial Funding for Consumption and Treatment Services (February 24, 

2023) 

4. Letter from Fabio Costante, Chair, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to the 

Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health and Deputy Premier, regarding Letter of 

Support – Physical Literacy for Health Active Children (February 28, 2023) 

5. Letter from Rick Champagne, Chairperson, Board of Health, North Bay Parry Sound 

District Health Unit, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable 

Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health and Deputy Premier, and the Honourable Merrilee 

Fullerton, Ministry of Children, Community and Social Services, regarding Food Insecurity 

in Ontario (March 3, 2023)  

6. Statement by Dr. Kieran Moore, Chief Medical Officer of Health of Ontario, regarding the 

release of his 2022 Annual Report titled “Being Ready: Ensuring Public Health 

Preparedness for Infectious Outbreaks and Pandemics” (March 7, 2023)  

7. Letter from Ann-Marie Kungl, Board of Health Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, 

to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Health, Canada, regarding Support for 

Bill S-254, An Act to Amend the Food and Drugs Act (warning label on alcoholic 

beverages) (March 15, 2023) 

8. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Summary of the 2023 Ontario 

Budget: Building a Strong Ontario (March 23, 2023) 


